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MARKETS/MACRO 

 
The Chicago PMI eased to 63.6 during August (exp: 63.0) from 65.5 previously. The print marked a three-
month low and saw weakness from supplier deliveries, order backlogs and employment. The University of 
Michigan consumer sentiment index (final) was revised up from earlier estimates, printing 96.2 (exp: 95.5) 
from an earlier read of 95.3. The major drag on the headline figure was weakness to the current 
economic conditions index, falling to the lowest level in close to two-years. Equities in the U.S. ended 
mixed on Friday leading into the Labor Day holiday, however were able to consolidate strong gains 
across August. The DJIA ended the session off -0.09% to 25,964.82 points, closing the month +2.2% 
higher, while the S&P 500 inched just +0.01% higher to 2,901.52 points for a monthly return of +3%. The 
Nasdaq Composite meanwhile gained +0.26% to 8,109.537, ending the month +5.7% higher to mark the 
strongest August performance for the bourse since 2000. The greenback performed strongly on Friday 
following failed NAFTA talks between the U.S. and China, climbing around +0.4% on the session. The 
buck gained +0.5% against the euro to test underneath 1.16, while ending flat against the yen. European 
equities were sold on Friday on concerns over U.S. trade policy. The Europe Stoxx 600 fell -0.8% to 
382.26 points, while the German Dax sunk -1.04% to 12,364.06 points and the French CAC declined -
1.3% to 5,406.85 points. In the U.K. the FTSE 100 collapsed -1.11% to 7,432.42 points to mark a third 
successive session decline, as concerns over Brexit continue to create uncertainty.  
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Although the information in this report has been obtained from and is based upon sources MKS believes to be reliable, we do not guarantee its 
accuracy and it may be incomplete or condensed. All opinions and estimates constitute MKS' judgment as of the date of this report and are subject 
to change without notice. This report is for informational purposes only and is not intended as investment advice, offer or solicitation for the 
purchase or sale of an investment. This report does not consider or take into account the investment objectives or financial situation of a particular 
party. 

 


